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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 25, 1952

Mr. Robert A. Bleberman
New Mexico Bureau of Mines
Socorro, New Mexico

Re: Murphy #1
Sec. 31-208-11W ~ Grant County

Dear Bob:

On October 3, 1951, Mr. C. D. Murphy, field agent for

the New Mexico Drilling Syndicate promised me that he
would have his geologist supply you with adequate samples
from the above captioned well. Since we are trying to

close the file on this well, I would like to determine for sure
{f these have been supplied you,

I would ippnetnh your advising me at your earliest
convenience.

Very truly yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas EIngineer
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